Girl Scout
Voices Count

We want to hear
from you.

At Girl Scouts, your opinion is really important and we want to hear from you.

In April, Girl Scouts of the USA will be conducting a survey called Girl Scout Voices Count
to find out what’s working, and what’s not, in Girl Scouts. Check your email for the
invitation and link to participate.

As a thank you, everyone who completes the survey will get a “My Voice Counted” patch
and the chance to win one of twenty $50 gift cards. Plus, the top service units with the
highest participant percentage from each GSGLA region will win a shop coupon!



